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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 7:29 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Alan Greenglass 
Phone: 3026553855 
Email Address: agreenglass42@gmail.com 
Organization: Self 
 
Comments: 
Hi - I'm writing in support of the application of U.S. Wind to route the off-shore Wind cable through Indian River Bay and 
to connect to a new substation and to the grid in Dagsboro. The Mid-Atlantic region needs Off-shore Wind to have any 
chance of meeting our future clean-energy needs, and to reduce air pollution and the adverse health consequences it 
causes. Any risk to wildlife can be lessened by appropriate planning of the work, and the risk to wildlife from climate 
change far outweighs the the risk from this cable, and the operation of the wind farm. I recently had the opportunity to 
view the Vineyard Sound wind farm in Massachusetts. From the shore the turbines are barely visible on the clearest day. 
It is highly unlikely a similar, but smaller project off the Delaware coast will have any negative impact on tourism, nor will 
the cable to land the electricity from the windfarm. Approval of the landfall in Delaware of this cable can have only 
positive impacts for Delaware, and will pave the way for future projects further off-shore. There will be positive health 
and economic effects for Delaware and our neighbors. Thanks, Alan Greenglass, M.D. 
 


